
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Islip will hold a Special 

Meeting on Wednesday, October 27, 2021, at 1:00 p.m.   

Due to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic and recent Legislation signed by the  

Governor, this meeting will be held electronically via zoom and will be streamed live over the 

internet. 

Members of the public may view the Town Board meeting via Live Stream by visiting the Town 

of Islip’s website at https://islipny.gov or by visiting the Town of Islip’s YouTube Channel at 

https://www.youtube.com/user/townofislip.   

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any person who needs accommodations to access this meeting 

should contact Constituent Services at (631) 224-5380.  

 

 

         OLGA H. MURRAY 

         TOWN CLERK 
  


